
           

AIKEN DRIVING CLUB JUNE 2023  

Board Meeting Minutes 

 
Present: Peggy Dils, Tracey Turner, Carole Funderburgh, Mick 

Burke, Sue Dougherty, Karen Marlin, Susan Gregorio  

Meeting called to order at 6 p.m. by Peggy Dils. 

        May meeting minutes approved as written. Treasurer’s report approved as written. 

 
Old Business 
The next Board Meeting will be held on July 11th at 6 p.m. at the Gaston Livery. This will be a Board Meeting 
and GENERAL MEMBERSHIP meeting as well. All members are encouraged to attend! Refreshments will be 
served. 
 
The ADC has earned the status of an ADS “Blue Ribbon Club”. More information is in the most recent WHIP 
publication. 
 
Educational clinics/events will continue to be held on the 3rd Wednesday of each month. Check the calendar 
for upcoming dates. 
 
Gerde Museum continues to be a work in progress. Volunteers are needed. 
 
ADS Annual Meeting plans continue to move forward. ADS will be obtaining clinicians and will continue to 
publicize the event as well. Recent information was published in the ADS Wheelhorse and emailed to ADS 
members. 
 
ADC will be offering scholarships to club members. Please see information in the newsletter about qualifying. 
 
ADC Fall Weekend will be held on October 28th and will be the Annual General Meeting. The theme of the 
event is “Costumes and Cocktails”. More details to follow. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The new Newsletter publisher is Karen Marlin. Sue Dougherty will take over as Treasurer. Additional Board 
Member appointments will be announced in the future. 
 
There are guidelines for using the ADC Trailer. There is a copy inside of the trailer. Organizers are 
responsible to pick up and return the Trailer. The Trailer is to be returned in good order. The key is to be 
signed with the President. If any damage occurs, please report it to the President ASAP. 
 
The Board voted to sponsor the Paradrivers with a $100 donation to each attendee. 
Aiken Equestrian Center has shown interest in allowing club drives on the farm. Details to follow. 
 
There will again be a drive at The Vista in August, with a brunch for members. A cones course will be set up 
for the members to drive. There are 2 water obstacles to practice, as well as a mowed course for driving. 
 
Joanie will be organizing the Steeplechase Parade. 
PLEASE BE SURE TO ATTEND THE JULY 11th MEETING! Bring your questions and ideas! 
 
Susan Gregorio 


